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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 5, 2024


Henrico County, Va.) – With assistance from the Office of the Chief Medical Examiner, Lorenzo Hugo Jones, 68, of Henrico, has been identified as the deceased regarding this incident. Next of kin notifications have been made. 
Mr. Jones was previously reported missing and last seen on Saturday, February 10, 2024. The preliminary investigation does not indicate foul play as a factor that resulted in Mr. Jones’s death. 
This remains an active investigation and anyone with information that could aid investigators is asked to call Henrico Police at (804) 501-5000. You can also submit tips via Crime Stoppers at (804) 780-1000 or by using P3tips.com; both methods are anonymous.


(Previous Release March 1, 2024) - On Friday, March 1, 2024, at approximately 3:26 p.m., Henrico Police responded to Osborne Landing for the report of a person in the river. With assistance from Henrico Fire, crews located a deceased adult male in the water. 
At this time, Henrico Police is actively conducting a death investigation to determine the identity of the deceased individual and the circumstances surrounding this incident. 
Anyone with information that could aid investigators is asked to call Henrico Police at (804) 501-5000. You can also submit tips via Crime Stoppers at (804) 780-1000 or by using P3tips.com; both methods are anonymous.


(Previous Release Regarding Mr. Jones’s Disappearance, February 23, 2024) - Mr. Jones’s vehicle was located in the City of Richmond yesterday (Feb. 22) unoccupied. We’re still asking anyone with information about his whereabouts to please call us at (804) 501-5000.


(Previous Release Regarding Mr. Jones’s Disappearance, February 15, 2024) - Henrico Police is looking to safely locate a missing adult. Lorenzo Hugo Jones, 68, of Henrico was last seen Saturday, February 10, 2024, by a neighbor in the 900 block of Apple Grove Lane. Mr. Jones’s family has concerns for his wellbeing. Mr. Jones is known to frequent the area of Newbridge and Nine Mile Roads.
Mr. Jones is described as a black male with black hair and brown eyes, 5’11”, weighing approximately 270 lbs. He may be traveling in a burgundy 2005 Chevrolet Trailblazer, with a Virginia license plate “VG3559”. Anyone with information about Mr. Jones’s whereabouts or his vehicle is asked to call Henrico Police at (804) 501-5000.
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